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25 September 2017

Professor ZHANG Qingjie
President

Wuhan University of Technology
122 Luoshi Road, Wuhan

Hubei 430070

P. R. China

Dear Professor Zhang,

[ am very delighted to invite you and your colleagues to visit my laboratory and Imperial College in
January 2018, during which we would like to discuss with you about the cooperative possibilities in
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Professor Jianguo Lin FREng, PhD, FIMechE, FIMMM, CEng

Head of Mechanics of Materials Division

Director of AVIC Centre for Structural Design and Manufacture
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Processing and Modelling

scientific research between our two universities.

My invitation will also be extended to the following members of the delegation from Wuhan

University of Technology:

- Prof. LIU Hanxing, Executive Dean of International School of Materials Science and

Engineering

- Prof. XIONG Shengwu, Dean of School of Computer Science and Technology
- Prof. SUN Taolei, Dean of Chemistry, Chemical Engineering and Life Science
- Prof. LU Chihua, Associate Dean of School of Automotive Engineering

- Ms. HUANG Hongmei, Director of International Office

I am confident that your visit will be fruitful and mark a new start of our bilateral collaboration. I
understand that all expenses incurred, including air tickets, health insurances, etc., will be borne by

Wuhan University of Technology.

I look forward to welcoming you soon in London.

Yours sincerely

Professor Jianguo Lin



